
 

 

 
 

June 3, 2022 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have 
been invited to attend  

 
• Community Discussion and Sustainability Promise: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 from 6-8pm in the 

O’Brien Rink at Hobbs Ice Arena, 915 Menomonie St. Eau Claire.  The event will be a discussion 

and presentation of the City’s plan to fund a Sustainability Coordinator from City water utility 

revenue received from Niagara Bottling plant revenue.  Community groups have been invited to 

share their perspectives and may be in attendance. 

 
This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 

Wisconsin Statutes. 
  
 
 

City Manager’s Office 
 
cc: News Media 

City Clerk 


